



6th December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers.

Packed Lunches

If your child is on a packed lunch they will have received a card which gives details of foods to make a healthy packed lunch. Please do visit this NHS website as it provides useful advice and guidance on how to create a healthy lunchbox. If your child brings grapes in their packed lunch could parents please slice them into quarters to reduce the risk of choking. All of our mid days regularly monitor packed lunches and speak to the children about the above. https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes

Please could parents also write their child's name on the packed lunch so that they are easily able to recognise their own.

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day

A reminder to parents that if you wish to have a Christmas lunch with your child then please return the letters given out this week by Monday the 9th of December. Christmas lunch is on Friday the 13th of December. For years 3 and 4 the time will be 11.30am and for years 5 and 6 the time will be 11.45am. Friday the 13th is also Christmas Jumper Day.



Christmas Fair and Christmas Movie afternoon



A reminder too about our annual Christmas Fair which is on Wednesday the 11th December from 2 - 3pm. We welcome all parents to join us and their children. Thursday the 12th of December is Christmas Movie Afternoon for years 3 and 4 from 2-3.45pm, Mr Clarke has been busy selling tickets. Years 5 and 6 is on Tuesday the 17th of December. All monies raised for this will go towards more resources for the children's 'Think Tank' room. We thank parents for their contributions.

Aspirations Day/Dragons Den

Thank you to the many visitors who came into school on Monday this week for Aspirations day. We had over 25 adults from different professions came in to meet with the children. We also welcomed Mr Widall (Chair of Governors), the Youth Mayor, Mr Wilkinson from Koder.ly and Mrs Sahdia Jubeen our parent governor who were all Dragons in our Dragons Den Enterprise assembly today. Well done to all our children for presenting such confident and positive pitches to the Dragons. All of these fantastic events can be seen on our school Twitter page @Alexpark_sch

English Classes

If you are interested in taking part in English classes run by Life long learning, then please do read the back of this newsletter.

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

- Monday 9th December 9am Whole School Celebration Assembly. (All Parents welcome)
- Wednesday 11th December 9am Whole School Assembly/Save the Children CHRISTMAS FAIR 2-3pm (ALL PARENTS WELCOME)
- * Thursday 12th December Year 3 and 4 Christmas Movie afternoon 2-3.45pm
- * Friday 13th December 9am Whole School Assembly/Class 4's Assembly CHRISTMAS LUNCH and CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY



English Classes

If you are interested in learning English, please leave your name and number at the office. Thank you

Dacă sunteți interesat să învățați limba engleză vă rugăm să lăsați numele și numărul dvs. la birou. mulțumesc